Level 5 October 2, 2021 - Assignment

Dear Parents & Students,

Our class assignments were to complete Chapter 3, Page 32-33 Ans practice prayers Hail Mary, Glory Be, Our Father and the Apostles Creed.

You are also required to compete 8 Mass Reflections for the year. One is to be completed monthly. If you can compete more, it will be accepted.

Parent handbooks were sent out to explain our classroom policies and procedures, please make sure to read it, sign it and return the last page.

Please remember the water is not accessible to us in the building, make sure to provide your child with a small bottle of water. Also, if you haven't already accepted your invitation to the remind app, this is the only means of communication with our director while your child is in our care.

Thank you for your patience and I look forward to seeing you at our next session Saturday, October 16th at 8:45am.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Barbara Caba-Torres

<u>Level 5 - September 25, 2021 - Assignment</u>

NO HOMEWORK

I welcome you to our 5th Level Religious Ed Program

Although there was no homework issued. You are required to complete 8 Mass Reflections for the year. One is to be completed monthly. If you can compete more, it will be accepted.

Parent handbooks were sent out to explain our classroom policies and procedures, please make sure to read it and sign and return the last page. Please remember the water is not accessible to us in the building, please make sure to provide your child with a small bottle of water. Also, if you haven't already accepted your invitation to the remind app, this is the only means of communication with our director while your child is in our care.

I look forward to seeing you at our next session Saturday, October 16, at 8:45am.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Barbara Caba-Torres

Level 5 - September 11, 2021 - Assignment

NO HOMEWORK

I welcome you to our 5th Level Religious Ed Program

Although there was no homework issued. You are required to complete 8 Mass Reflections for the year. One is to be completed monthly. If you can compete more, it will be accepted.

Thank you for your patience and I look forward to seeing you at our next session Saturday, September 25th at 8:45am.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Barbara Caba-Torres